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Thursday, May 30, 2024 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
540th Street Road Work Substantially Complete 
Project #LFM-540th--7X-52 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – The Johnson County Secondary Roads Department is pleased to announce that road 
work on 540th Street between Hwy 1 and Gable Avenue in Sections 19 and 30, Township 78 North, Range 07 
West, Sharon Township, Iowa is substantially complete, and the road is open once again to thru-traffic.   
 
Despite frequent rain and storms, our prime contractor worked diligently with their subcontractors to deliver 
the completed project grading, realignment, and paving a full month earlier than originally anticipated. They 
will continue to perform seeding, finishing, and other punch-list work over the next several weeks. Please 
anticipate some daytime lane or shoulder closures as you travel through the work zone and drive defensively.  
 
For updates on this project, visit the Secondary Roads Department, Road Construction Updates page via links 
on the Johnson County homepage (www.johnson-county.com) or follow Secondary Roads on Twitter 
@JCSecondaryRoad. 
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